
Latest Updates

17.03.2022
The group continue to give their time and enthusiasm to this project.
They are involved in a number of projects, and most recently have
planted bulbs, both in the garden area and in planters. There are plans to
put a bench in the Creation Care garden at the north east side of the
church, and to place some slates with bible quotations around the
garden. They have also been working on a path through the garden, and
a hedge of native plant species being planted along the boundary with
our neighbours. Furthermore, the east boundary of the church grounds
has now been pruned and tidied.

31.03.2022
 Another recent working party involved the construction of a
willow edged bark path and the start of the construction of a
bug hotel. The trees have been cut back and the area looks
much smarter with more light able to get through. Our near
neighbours have been appreciative of this work. An article on
the latest achievements of the Creation Care team is included
in the most recent edition of Cornerstone. A really positive
outcome of this initiative has been the relationships that have
been formed between members of the congregation that
didn’t previously know each other very well or at all!
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